
 

 

 

 

  

 

Dear esteemed partners, 

We are thrilled to announce that our Academy is once again hosting its 

rigorous and exciting summer military training program in the stunning mountain 

area of LITOCHORO, a training camp in the center of Greece. We have been offering 

this program for the past years with great success, and we would like to extend an 

invitation to your esteemed Academy to participate in this year's program. 

Our training courses cover a range of skills and techniques essential to 

military operations, and we are confident that your cadets will benefit greatly from 

this unique opportunity. This program is scheduled to take place between July 10th 

and July 14th, and we would be honored to host up to three of your cadets. 

We understand that deepening the level of our academies' relationship is 

critical, and this program provides an excellent opportunity to increase the 

interoperability of our countries' land forces. We are committed to providing your 

cadets with an unforgettable experience where they will learn from our highly 

experienced instructors, meet new people, and experience the rich cultural heritage 

of Greece. 

Accommodation, meals, and transportation within Greece will be provided 

by us, while your Academy should cover travel expenses. We kindly request that 

you provide us with your answer by May 19th, 2023, to ensure adequate planning. 

We look forward to your response and the opportunity to deepen the 

relationship between our academies while providing your cadets with an 

unforgettable experience. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you require any 

further information. 

Warm regards,  

Christos Tamouridis 

CPT (AV) 

International Cooperations Office 

Hellenic Army Academy 

 

 


